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Sent:
To:
Subject:

david gilliam <degmerchant@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 9:03 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
proposed regulation

Dear CFTC,

Regarding the new proposed regulation for forex trading.
It is one thing to make it more fair but please do not kick us out of the game.

Sincerely,
dgilliam


